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Housing Zone brings fantastic 
development opportunity for 
Waterloo Estate
Havering Council has successfully gained Housing Zone 
status for the Waterloo Estate, together with a number 
of other locations in central Romford. 
Housing Zone status was achieved by the Council 
working hard with the Greater London Authority (GLA) 
to secure funding for the estate.
This is great news as it means the Council can access 
this funding to help build much needed new homes.
You will recall in summer of last year we talked with 
you about the estate. You gave us feedback about your 
main concerns, which were.
• Parking
• Anti-Social Behaviour (ASB)
• How open spaces on the estate were being used
• Litter and fly-tipping near garage areas
• Poor links to the Town Centre.
And, where possible, we have taken action.
We also promised we would be in touch again when 
we were in a position to make further progress. 
The Housing Zone status for the Waterloo Estate is a 
fantastic opportunity, not just to see how we could 
provide additional homes on part of the estate, but 
also to create a wider vision of how the whole estate 
could be transformed.
We now are arranging some drop-in sessions where 
we want to get a more detailed understanding of how 
you feel the Waterloo Estate could look as we want 
residents to be at the heart of this process.
The first of these will be on Wednesday 20 July, 
3pm – 7pm, at the Salvation Army Hall, High Street 
Romford RM1 1JJ. 
We hope you will come along and let us know your 
views as it is important we hear from you. 
If you cannot make this drop-in session, details will be 
on the website so you can comment online through 
www.havering.gov.uk/WaterlooEstate 



Who can I contact?
If you have a question about the consultation please contact 
Email Chelsea.potts@havering.gov.uk
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Call in and see us

3pm to 7pm on Wednesday 20 July at Salvation 
Army Hall, High Street, Romford RM1 1JJ.

If you cannot visit on the day please let us 
know using www.havering.gov.uk/askhousing 
and we will be happy to visit and talk to you. 

Wednesday

20
JULY

What 
happens 
next?
• We will be organising 

a drop-in session so 
you can come and 
talk to us again.

• The meeting will be from 3pm to 7pm so 
people at work can call in.

Keeping in Touch
You can keep in touch with the latest news and 
information from Housing Services through our 
email newsletter.
Go to  
www.havering.gov.uk/enews and 
choose At the Heart online.

There is also information available at 
www.havering.gov.uk/WaterlooEstate
You can also ‘Like’ us on Facebook at  
www.facebook.com/haveringhousing


